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Submission: As a regular consumer, [ would like to know what exactly the CDS increase has to do with increase at the point of
sale.

All Supermarkets and Service Station drinks increased by a flat 15¢ per container. And we are only getting 10c back. This
scheme is costing the consumer a minimum of Sc per bottle for softdrinks.





